From: lan Silvester

Sent: Monday, 20 July 2020 5:24 PM
To: Bendelstein, Mandy
Subject: Re: ACCC consultation request - Redcliffe Aerodrome Chamber of Commerce Inc.

Collective Bargaining Notification [SEC=0OFFICIAL]

Hello Mandy,
Yes I support the application as one of the affected tenants.

I am sure that this is one of the unintended consequences of legislation enacted for another purpose, as it
really would be farcical if all leaseholders were forced by this law to separately appoint lawyers to do
essentially the same job when collective bargaining is fundamental to wage disputes in our country.

Regards
Ian Silvester





